

ARIZONA WESTERN COLLEGE

POST OFFICE BOX 929

PHONE: 726-1000

YUMA, ARIZONA 85364

ROBERT E. HARDY DIRECTOR OF BROADCASTING

Oct. 1, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 93
Naturita, Colorado 81422

Dear Mr. Nittler;

First please forgive me for not answering your letter promptly. Secondly thank you for writing us.

KAWC broadcasts with 500 watts of power and we are 1320 Kz AM.

During the Summer months we have a Spanish program from 6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

We have just bought a new transmitter (still 500 watts) but we hope to obtain permission to go up to 1,000 watts.

If you are not familiar with National Public Radio, I hope the information enclosed will be of some help to you. Again, thanks for your letter.

FRANK PRECIADO

Spanish program Director